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IMPORTANT:  Water Service Pipe Material Inventory 

The EPA is requiring an inventory of all water service pipe materials be submitted by      
October 16th 2024. The water service pipe supplies water to properties from the City     

water main to the water meter. This section of pipe is owned and maintained by the City. 
Property owners own the water service pipe from the meter into the residence. The City 
will be sending surveys to water customers this spring to verify what type of water pipe 
services their property. The survey will have instructions on where to find your service 

pipe and how to identify pipe materials. Common materials are PVC, copper, galvanized 
metal, and Poly. If property owners would like assistance, the survey will include contact 

information to schedule a City employee to help identify the water service.  

  DID YOU KNOW? 

 ROOSTERS are against the City’s NOISE ordinance. 
PLEASE REMOVE roosters if you have them in the 
City limits! 
 

The city has had several complaints about dogs constantly barking. 

Please be mindful of your neighbors. Thank you! 
 

Beginning Friday, April 5th, the Civic Association Pizza will be sold 
from the Senior Center, 4-6pm. Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 

You can pay your utility online?  Go to:  XPRESSBILLPAY.COM  
 

 

CITYOFGENESEE.COM for the latest updates and more! 


